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27/04/2022 

MRS Geraldine Hall 
6 Bangaroo ST 
North Bal owlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

There are insufficient parking spaces onsite to allow for safe drop off and pick up of children. 
The street is already congested with residential parking there is no room for the workers or 
parents to park. 
Commercial premises are not suited to the quiet nature of the area. The noise levels will 
increase disturbing local residents. 
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